
Notice of Public Hearing 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown will be conducting 

a Public Hearing on Tuesday December 20, 2022 at 6:00 PM at the Marbletown Town Hall, 

Rondout Municipal Center 1925 Lucas Avenue Cottekill, NY 12419 pursuant to Town Law 

Section 184(2) to provide all persons interested a reasonable opportunity to be heard on any 

aspect of the proposed 2023 contract for fire protection between the Town of Marbletown, the 

Stone Ridge Fire District, and Stone Ridge Fire Company for fire protection and emergency 

services to be provided within the boundaries of Marbletown Fire Protection District No.1  

Dated:  December 6, 2022 

Heather Moody, Town Clerk 

Town of Marbletown, NY 

 


